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 
Behaviour 

We expect very high standards of behaviour from all our pupils and we 
are working hard to ensure children are being safe, responsible and 

respectful learners at all times. 

269/269 
Children have behaved safely, responsibly and respectfully  

last week 

 

  

  

Nursery REC Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
41/41 30/30 30/30 30/30 30/30 48/48 30/30 30/30 

 

Parent / Teacher Consultations – Monday 12th March   
 

We will be holding our parent consultation meetings on Monday 12th March, when you will be able to talk to 
your child’s teacher about the progress they have made this academic year. All classes will finish at 12pm. 
There will be no school lunches or care provisions in place that afternoon and all children must be collected 
by an adult from the classroom doors at this time. Nursery will be open as normal. Appointment letters to 
follow shortly. 
 

Parents and carers will also have an opportunity to taste samples of our menu during the afternoon too! 
 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 

Once again, we will be taking part in World Book Day. Staff and children are invited to 

come to school dressed as their favourite book character on this day. Look out for the 

photos on our website!! 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance  
Week ending 23.02.18 – 95.4% 

From September 2017 – 95.15% 

 2017/2018 Target – 96% 

 Star Year Group – Year 2 and 4 

 

   

DIARY DATES 
1st March – World Book Day 

9th March – Class Photos for Rec & Yr6 
12th March PM – Parent Consultations 

19th March – NSPCC Assemblies 
30th March – 13th April – Easter Holiday 
2nd – 4th May – Year 5 Robinwood Visit 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please take a look at our 

website: 

http://www.pvpa.org.uk 

 

REC 

94.7% 

Y4 

98.6% 

Y5 

97.7% 

Y3 

95.5% 

Y6 

97.3% 

Y1 

97.2% 

Y2 

98.6% 

Nursery 

89.9% 

Park View’s Attendance Policy clearly states we do not authorise any holidays in term time, this 

includes visiting relatives abroad, and a fining system is in place.  Please read our policy in full on 

the website before considering booking holidays.  If you choose to take your child out of school 

during term time it will have a very negative impact on their learning. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 
 

Once again, we will be taking part in World Book Day. Staff and 
children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite 
book character, superhero or villain.  Look out for the photos on 
our website!! We will also be handing out World Book Day 
vouchers, which can be redeemed at any bookshop supporting 
the promotion. 
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Year 5 
 

So far, this term has been out of this world for Year 
5!! We have had a great time researching planets 
and the solar system in preparation of our new topic 
‘Space’. We have been making some wonderful 
posters too! 
 

 

 

 

 

  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 
Our topic this term is Superheroes! Reception Class 
have already begun designing masks and thinking of 
different super powers. We have inferred information 
from our text Superkid by Claire Freedman. We have 
talked about what special powers Superkid might have 
and how he might save the day! We will eventually 
change this character into our very own superhero. 
We will design a new costume, think of a new name 
and new characteristics. In Maths we will continue to 
use numbers within 20. We will separate numbers and 
link this to addition. Our challenge will be to solve 
addition word problems and add two numbers 
together. 

 

 

Nursery 
Nursery are beginning this half 
term by reading the story 
'We're going on a Bear 
Hunt'. The children might 
even be able to find the 
sneaky bears hiding in our 
classroom cave!  
 

We will be finding out all about bears and reading 
other stories that include them including ‘Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears’ and ‘Whatever Next!’ 

 

Year 2 
In Year 2 we have been learning 
about division. We have been 
sharing using objects and then 
solving problems in different 
ways. Some children have given 
fantastic   explanations   of   how 

they have solved some tricky problems.  

 

 

Year 1 
On Thursday 1st February we had a truly magnificent 
magician come to our school to perform a magic show.  

He wowed us with his 
different performances. Year 1 
loved the coin behind the ear 
trick and the balloon making 
the best. Here is David the 
magician with his dog called 
Dennis.  

 

Year 4 
This half term 4A will be writing to persuade our 
audiences to visit The Pench National Park, which 
will lead us to debating about deforestation and 
looking at points for and against.  In maths we are 
securing our knowledge on division and using a 
formal method to do this.   
 

Year 4H have had a fantastic start to the new 
term! We have particularly enjoyed our session 
with our new P.E. coaches, where we are learning 
lots of fantastic games and teamwork skills. 
 

Both classes are very excited to have ‘Harry 
Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone’ as the class 
reading book and we can’t wait to find out what 
happens next!     
 

Year 3 
In Year 3, we have been learning about division by 
sharing into equal groups and by using repeated 
subtraction. We have continued learning about the 
rainforest and have been reading 'The Jungle Book' 
to help us to describe the fearsome Bengal 
Tiger, Shere Khan. Additionally, we have just started 
reading our new class book, 'Charlotte's Web' and 
the children have made some imaginative 
predictions on what may happen within the story. 

 

Year 6 
This term the Year 6's will be studying the Ancient 
Greeks and using this topic to inspire our writing. We 
will be looking at the history and geography of 
Greece and the impact that the Ancient Greeks have 
had on the world around us today. In maths we will 
be continuing with our problem solving approach to 
our maths work and thinking carefully about how we 
can explain and justify the mathematical strategies 
we can use to solve problems.  
 


